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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: December 16, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject:  Shot Fired on 1600 block of G Street    
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell, PIO (707) 441-4388 
 

     

On December 16, 2016, at about 4:23 p.m., officers with the Eureka Police Department 

responded to the 1600 block of G Street for the report of a male that had been shot.  The 

suspects fled the scene before officers arrived. 

 

Multiple witnesses state that three male suspects arrived at the residence and were 

involved in an argument.  One of the males fired a shotgun and struck the male victim in 

the arm.  The three suspects fled on foot and were last seen entering the greenbelt near 

17
th

 and J Streets.  Officers searched the area extensively but were unable to locate the 

suspects. 

 

The male victim was transported to the hospital and is being treated for non-life 

threatening injuries.   

 

The suspects were described as white and Hispanic male juveniles wearing dark clothing, 

one armed with a shotgun.  This is an ongoing investigation.  Anyone with information is 

asked to call the Eureka Police Department at (707) 441-4044. 

 


